
Donor Name:_____________________________________ 

 

Phone:__________________________________________ 

 

Address:________________________________________ 

 

City:___________________________________________ 

 

State:_______________          ZIP:_______________ 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

 

 

PLEASE SELECT  AN OPTION: 

 

______ Send me more information! 

 

 

 

______ Contact me, I’d love to help! 

 

 

 

______ Pledged Donation 

        

 Amount Pledged:  ____________________   

 

  

  

Amount Enclosed $_____________ 

 

In August 2010, the Park Commission   

recommended with the Village Board 

approving the 5-year Comprehensive 

Outdoor Recreation Plan (CORP) to 

make reference of the need to develop 

an off-leash dog park in the village.   

 

The Village of Bellevue Park Commission 

approved the creation of an ad-hoc 

committee to guide a private fundraising 

effort to develop a community dog park. 

 

The purpose of the Bellevue Dog Park  

Ad-Hoc Committee is to: 

 

 Raise funds for the development and 

ongoing maintenance of an off-leash 

dog park in the Village of Bellevue; 

 

 Raise community awareness and 

build community support for of 

the proposed dog park; 

 

 Present multiple options for size, 

uses and budgets for the            

proposed site location. 

Laura & Peter Mossakowski  

Family Dog Park, LTD. 

2555 Conntinental Ct. 

Suite 4 

Bellevue, WI 54311 

Make checks  payable and mail to: Laura & Peter Mossakowski Family 

Dog Park, LTD.  

2555 Conntinental Ct. 

Suite 4 

Bellevue, WI 54311 

(920) 468-5225 

Laura & Peter Mossakowski 

Family Dog Park, LTD.  

Contact us at:  

(920) 468-5225 

www.bellevuedogpark.com 

Laura & Peter Mossakowski 

Family Dog Park, LTD.  



What is the Bellevue Community Dog Park? 

A place where our best friends have a place to run, roll around in mud, meet new 

four-legged friends and even catch a ball or Frisbee.  
 

The Leisure Services Department, Friends of Bellevue Parks, Oak View Veterinary    

Hospital and a group of  volunteer citizens are working to create and operate a 

community dog park in the Village of Bellevue. 
 

Fundraising is now on-going with the hope of raising enough funds to install a fence, 

drive access and parking to begin operations. 

 
Where is the proposed Bellevue Community Dog Park? 

The proposed site is located at Vanden Heuvel Park, 2282 Bellevue Street.   

 

This 22.5 acre park site is located just south of State HWY 172 along the banks of the 

East River. The majority of this park is part of the East River Parkway & Trail.               

Approximately 6.5 acre section of the property will be developed as a dog park.   

The Leisure Services Department is 

proud to partner with area businesses 

that are helping make a dog park  

reality: 
 

Oak View Veterinary Hospital 

Laura Mossakowski, LLC 

Globe University 

Forever Friends Pet Cremation Services 

Friends of Bellevue Parks 


